
 

September 16, 2016 

Disaster Relief for Italy Quake Victims 

Isuzu Motors Limited (headquartered in Shinagawa Tokyo and headed by Masanori Katayama, 

President and Representative Director, hereinafter called "Isuzu") announced that it has decided to 

donate three million yen to aid survivors of a powerful earthquake that hit central Italy on August 24, 

2016. The donation will be made through the Japanese Red Cross Society. 

Isuzu expresses its deepest condolences to those in the affected area, and pray for a speedy recovery. 

 


